
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Now that the Christmas period has passed, and we have settled back into the 

school routine, we are delighted to tell you that we have invited Outside the 

Box Productions to come into the school and perform the pantomime 

“Cinderella” for the children.  

I am also pleased to say that this is a treat for all children, fully funded by the 

school and the PTFA.   

The pantomime will be held in school on Thursday 16th January in two 

separate sessions so that every year group can fully enjoy the experience.  

Please ensure your child’s attendance on this day, so that they do not miss out 

on this wonderful opportunity to watch a pantomime show.  

Don’t forget to join us for the fun lunch on this day too.  If your child does not 

usually have a school dinner on a Thursday, a place will need to be requested - 

a separate letter has been sent regarding this. Please bear in mind the deadline 

for the fun lunch is Friday 10th January 2020. If you have any queries, please 

don’t hesitate to contact the school office.  

I hope your children are as excited as we are? Oh yes we are!   

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr J Williams 

Headteacher  


